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Tool 3  Welcome Letter to Parents Template, Secondary

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are thrilled to have in our co-taught class this year! We would like to introduce ourselves to you and tell you a little bit about what we will be doing in class.
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Mr. X is a teacher and has been an educator for years and is looking forward to getting to know your
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years. He has been part of (student) very well.
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School for
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Ms. Y is a
teacher and has been an educator for
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years. She has been here at
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School for
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years and can’t wait to work with your student this year!

Our class is co-taught by the two of us. That means we are both responsible for planning, teaching, and assessing learning. Some of the most important things to remember about our class are as follows:
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Please don’t hesitate to call or e-mail us at any time. We look forward to a successful school year.

(Signatures)

EXAMPLE

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are thrilled to have Cody in our co-taught class this year! We would like to introduce ourselves to you and tell you a little bit about what we will be doing in class.

Mrs. Peery is an English language arts teacher and has been an educator for thirty-two years. She has been part of ABC High School for five years and is looking forward to getting to know your Cody very well.

Mrs. Merriam is a special education/LD teacher and has been an educator for thirty-five years. She has been here at ABC High School for nine years and can’t wait to work with Cody this year!

Our class is co-taught by the two of us. That means we are both responsible for planning, teaching, and assessing learning. Some of the most important things to remember about our English class are as follows:

· Students are to read books of their choice at least twice a week for twenty minutes each time for homework.
· Students are always working on pieces of writing of their choice. We ask that they spend about forty minutes a week working on writing as homework.
· We don’t usually send the textbook home. However, we have a class set in our room that we use when we need to. The textbook issued to your student can remain at home or in his/her locker.
· We give students a calendar each month that shows what we’re doing in class each day.
· We will go on a field trip in the spring to see a Shakespearean play. More details will be shared at a later date.
Please don’t hesitate to call or e-mail us at any time. We look forward to a successful school year.

Angela Peery

Sandie Merriam
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